

St. Benedict School

NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURATION

Grade 7 & 8 students Skype with FIOS1 News Reporter, Kimberly Wallace Scalcione from Washington, DC. Kim is the political news correspondent for FIOS1 News reporting from the inauguration of President-elect Donald Trump which will occur at 12 pm today. Kim was gracious enough to Skype with our students showing them an insider's view of the press area where Mr. Trump's motorcade will be carrying the President-elect to the Capitol Building for his inauguration. She answered questions that were prepared by the students having to do with our political history and spent approximately 30 mins with us as she awaited the arrival of the motorcade. She is now proceeding to the press area on the mall for the actual inauguration. What a great look behind the scenes. Thank you, Kim!











TWO RIVER TIMES

The Two River Times published an article about St. Benedict School regarding our new Preschool and STEM curriculum.

Click to access the article.



2017-2018 Registration for Current Families

Grades K-8

Our registration is open to any current family who would like to register a child in grades K-8 for the 2017-2018 school year. Please note that if you are registering a <u>Kindergarten</u> student who has siblings already enrolled at SBS the registration fee will be DISCOUNTED IF RECEIVED BY JANUARY 27, 2017. If registration is received by January 27th, the registration fee is \$100. The registration fee for grades 1-8 will be \$250. Registration forms are available on our website.

Pre-K

Only pre-registered Pre-K registrations will be discounted to \$100 if received by January 27, 2017.

Note: After January 27th all registration fees will be \$250.

COMEDY NIGHT - FEBRUARY 10, 2017

Our very own "Jersey Boy" Radio Host, JOE PISCOPO is our featured MC for a night that promises to be full of laughs. Tickets are available through the PTA at a cost of \$35. Tell your friends and family! We are hoping this will be our biggest fundraiser of the year. It will be held in the All Purpose room at SBS. See Principal's Packet for invitation.

SBS OPEN HOUSE - SATURDAY, 1/28 GET THE WORD OUT!

Tell your neighbors and friends about our OPEN HOUSE on **SATURDAY**, **JANUARY 28**, **2017** from 3-5 PM. Registration for new families begins at our Catholic Schools Week kickoff open house.

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK OPENING MASS

All School Choir, Girls Jam, Guys Jam, and Parish Youth Choir members are invited to join in leading the songs at the opening of Catholic Schools Week Mass on Saturday, 1/28 at 5 pm. Please wear your uniform and meet in the church at 4:45.

GRADE NEWS

GRADE 7 MRS. HALE

The students in Mrs. Hale's Stock Market Elective had the opportunity listen to financial industry professionals as they brought their passion and expertise to the students and promoted youth financial capability.

Thank you to Mrs. McCahill and Mrs. Benites for sharing their own personal experience and knowledge on what it takes to succeed in the financial industry.

Thank you to Mr. John Alex, Senior Vice President, Financial Advisor for Morgan Stanley for bringing the real world of finance and capital markets to the students.

KINDERGARTEN MRS. DESILVESTRI



The Kindergarten students have been learning about life in the Polar Regions. This month's STEM project was researching and building igloos in our Center for Innovation.



BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL SEASON

Both girls and boys baseball in Aberdeen and Matawan currently have registration open for the spring seasons. See registration flyers in the Principal's Packet.

REMINDERS

- Support the Class of 2017 bake sale this weekend after all Masses!
- Open House parent volunteer training is Monday, 1/23 at 6:30 pm in the FAL.

PRINCIPAL'S NEWSLETTER ATTACHMENTS

Please click on the button below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week.

Principal's Newsletter Packet



www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/



